
THE UNIV ERSITY OF AKRON 
GENDER-INCLUSIVE RESTROOM POLICY 

 
In keeping with The University of Akron’s (the “University”) Affirmative Action Policy 
(University Rule 3359-38-01), Anti-Harassment and Discrimination Policy (University Rule 3359-
11-13) and Gender-Based Misconduct and Title IX Policy & Protocol, as well as governor 
DeWine’s Executive Order 2019-05(D), all of which protect individuals on the basis of gender 
identity, gender expression and sex, the University desires individuals to use the restroom that best 
corresponds to their gender identity, gender expression and/or sex.   
 
Both gendered and gender-inclusive restrooms are available on campus for use.  In some 
instances, a designated gender-inclusive restroom may contain multiple stalls.  For a list of the 
current gender-inclusive restrooms on campus


